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    November 2, 2021 

MEMORANDUM TO: 

 OIC, Office of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 

 Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD 
Elementary and Secondary School Principals/Officers-in-Charge 

 Public Schools 
All Others Concerned 

VIRTUAL PANEL DISCUSSION ON THE FUTURE OF EDUCATION 

 BEYOND THE NEW NORMAL FORUM 

 Attached is DepEd Memorandum DM-OUCI-2021-478 dated October 25, 2021, 

re: Request to participate in the Panel Discussion on the Future of Education beyond 

 the New Normal Forum which will be held on November 4, 2021, 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 
 via MS TEAMS, the content of which is self-explanatory, for information and guidance of all 
 concerned. 

 As mentioned in the paragraph 2 of the said attachment, the participants shall be CID 

Chief, Division Education Program Supervisors, School Heads, Head and Master 

Teachers. 

 All participants are required to register through this link: https://bit.ly/RegisterEdNormal 

on or before November 2, 2021 at 5:00 PM only. 

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 SHERYLL T. GAYOLA 

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
 Officer-In-Charge 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

Maka-Diyos, Makatao, Makakalikasan at Makabansa 
 

 
  



 

UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION 

BCD-CSDD-O-2021-2736 

MEMORANDUM 
478 

DM-OUCI-2021-______ 

TO : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS 
ALL SC SUPERINTENDENTS 

FROM : DIOSD ONIO 
Under culum and Instruction 

SUBJECT : REQUEST TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PANEL DISCUSSION ON THE 
FUTURE OF EDUCATION BEYOND THE NEW NORMAL FORUM 

DATE : 25 October 2021 

The health crisis has brought a myriad of challenges to individuals and groups of people 
from different walks of life. Institutions have been paralyzed for a time and the education 
sector is not spared from the crippling effects of the pandemic. Although initially 
sidetracked, educators broke its way to cushion the negative impact of the pandemic. 

Hence, the Department, spearheaded by the Bureau of Curriculum Development, will hold 
a virtual panel discussion with the theme: Issues, Insights, and Innovations in Education 
Beyond the New Normal, on 04 November 2021, 9:00 am to 12:00 nn via MS TEAMS. 
Relative to this, all CLMD and CID Chiefs, Regional and Division Education Program 
Supervisors, School Heads, Head and Master Teachers are enjoined to participate in 
the said activity. 

The discussion will be a useful channel as it aims to: 
a. learn from other office’s specific challenges and their response to managing the 

impact of the health crisis; 
b. discuss the effectiveness of each office’s response to the crisis and suggest an 
 alternative for those that were not successfully implemented; and 
c. determine the innovations that can be applied for the smooth transition from 
 the current situation to the post pandemic in the context of the Philippine Basic 
 Education. 

All participants are required to register through this link: 
https://bit.ly/RegisterEdNormal on or before November 2, 2021, at 5:00PM only. 

Should you need additional information, please contact Dir. Jocelyn DR Andaya, Director 1V, 

Bureau of Curriculum Development at 8632-7746. 

Immediate dissemination and compliance to this memo is encouraged. 
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